
ASHLAND NH 150th ANNIVERSARY COMM 
(AKA D NH SESQUICENTEI\IN M 

18, 2018 at Elaine Hughes Real Estate Office, 
116 Main Street, Ashland 

called to at 6 pm Jane of the 
Committee were present: 

Chair Jane Sawyer 

Vice Chair Kendall Hughes 

Treasurer Bob Baker 

Secretary Jeanette Stewart 


Also present were: Sue Harville and John Harville 

Upon motion of Kendall and seconded by Bob, it was 

That the meeting held 2018 be 

(Jeanette abstained as was not at the August meeting.) 

The final treasurer report was submitted by Bob which a summary all the income 
and expenses as follows. 

2014 income $ 980.00 

2015 income .00 

2016 income 

2017 income 

2018 income 

Total funds 

Plus funds 

2017 Town vote 

2018 Town vote 

Total funds 

Less costs of events: 

Final balance: 


was discussion regarding balance remaining and Committee's goal from its 
beginning to benefit a town or project. Upon motion and seconded by 
Kendall, it was 

VOTED: funds of $1,182.80 be 
for at the L W. 

final inventory is: 
a. Pictorial book none 
b. 2018 ca none 

http:1,182.80
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c. 150 Ceramic plates - 70 
d. License plates - 14 
e. Mugs - 14 
f. Ornaments - 46 
g. 150 Commemorative book - 910 

Upon motion of Kendall and seconded by Bob, it was 

VOTED: That any remaining inventory be donated to the Ashland Historical Society 
for its sale and use 

Upon motion of Kendall and seconded by Jeanette, it was 

VOTED: That any remaining media and other electronic materials be donated to the 
Ashland Historical Society for its sale and use 

The final 150 report for next year's Town Report was reviewed as prepared by Jane, and, 

subject to some minor corrections, it can be submitted to the town. 


The 150 utility pole banners have been removed and once DPW has rolled and marked 

them, Jane will pick them up for distribution to the various sponsors. It was noted that 
DPW advised the previous banners were not suitable to be reinstalled and the Board of 
Selectmen has been informed in this regard. 

We then did the drawing for the donated door prizes for the Civil War Ball. 

This is the last meeting of the Committee as all of our appointments expire as of December 

31, 2018. There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 7: 1 0 pm. 


Respectfully submitted, 



